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March 26, 2008   

To:  Sandy Mooy   
 Staff Attorney, Utah Public Service Commission 
  State of Utah 
  Salt Lake City, Utah 
 

Dear Mr. Mooy,  
  
I am requesting, under the Utah Government Records Access and Management  

Act (GRAMA), unredacted copies of all formal complaints filed during the month of 
March 2008 against Questar Gas concerning company transponders that were 
underreporting natural gas usage by its consumers. 

If you deny all or part of this request, I ask that you specify which exemption you 
believe covers each document or portion of a document withheld with sufficient 
particularity to enable me to seek administrative and, if necessary, judicial review 
of your determination. I also ask that you inform me of the administrative appeal 
process.   

I request that you waive fees as this is information that is intended for use in a 
news article for publication and is in the public interest. If you decline the fee 
waiver, I ask that you contact me by telephone at (801) 257-8715 or via email at 
steve@sltrib.com so that I may consider the charge. 

I ask that you handle my request for documents expeditiously so that we may 
pursue administrative and/or legal remedies, if necessary, to gain access to the 
information I am seeking. As you may know, the GRAMA statute provides for a 
five-day response period for the news media. 

  Thank you for your assistance. Please call or email me if I can provide any 
additional information. 

Best regards, 

Steven Oberbeck 
Reporter 
The Salt Lake Tribune  
90 So. 400 West, Suite 700 
Salt Lake City, Utah, 84101   


